From: Mrs. Josie

To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: Barlow Appeal Comment Response
Date: Friday, October 09, 2020 04:59:46 PM

October 8, 2020
Idaho Oil and Gas Commission:

I am writing to support the denial of the Barlow 2-14 well application. The reasons for the
denial provided by Mr. Thomas, Division Administrator, Minerals, Public Trust, Oil and Gas,

seems clear and justifiable to me.

Honoring all available information and the order in Docket No. 2016-OGR-01-001 should, in
my opinion, be supported by the Idaho Oil and Gas Commission.

Thank you,
JoAnn Higby
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